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No Evacuations Have Been Issued for Terrebonne Parish 

 

Officials with Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government would like to remind 

residents that there have been no evacuations issued for any residents of 

Terrebonne Parish. 

 

Officials are continuing to monitor potential flood threats.  Residents can stay up to 

date with the latest information by visiting www.tpcg.org or calling the community 

information hotline at 1-888-356-4737. 
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